. Finance

i.Signitories Account Update —

The bank hasn’t been very cooperative with this matter.
Therefore, he will be making an appointment with the
bank manager. Graham suggested that the option of
electronic banking for the future. Graham to enquire at a
local bank and update.

ii.Donations — Vivienne will contact Pat Rowlands to ask if
the fireside club was given the proposed donation.

Janet Taylor has been reimbursed for the local Christmas
food parcels.

Colin to contact Adrian Beckham about the propose £250
towards the playing fields bench and to update.

A coffee morning in aid of the trust was held on 26"
January 2019. The proceeds of £68.30 was donated to the
Newton Green Community Allotment. Kate Waterworth
has text me to thank the trustees for this kind donation.

PT/GP
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6. Correspondence

i.Bobby Rowlands — (See Ci of minutes). Phil to also ask
Sue if the green keepers would like to take the chippings
opposite the Village Hall to repair the road.

iii.Golf Club -The Golf Club have updated their website and
reported in the village newsletter concerning villagers not
being insured if they are potentially playing and not
signing in.

PT/ST
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7. Any Other Business

Graham Announced and offered his resignation and that
he will not be standing for re-election at the annual Parish
Assembly on 24™ April 2019. He will be moving out of the
area. Many thanks were given to Graham for his hard work
and commitment over the past 2 years.

Date of next meeting Tuesday 11*" June2019.

Meeting closed at 8.15pm

Note




